BadgerLink Advisory Group -November 2023
Meeting Summary

BadgerLink Advisory Group Members Present:
Marie Bonde, Lester Public Library

Tom Carson, W. J. Niederkorn Library

Joe Hardenbrook, Carroll University

Toni Heinowski, Muskego Norway School District
Neeyati Shah, Madison Public Library

Not Present:

Tom Reich, UW Stevens Point

Sara Schoepke, Waterford Graded School District
Stephanie Snyder, Bay View High School (MPS)

DPI Staff Present:
Jen Champoux
Ben Miller
Elizabeth Neuman

The November 2023 BadgerLink Advisory Group meeting was held virtually, with five members in
attendance. The fall meeting focused on storytelling and planning for the future.

BadgerLink Stories

After a brief icebreaker and a few updates from the DPI Staff on procurement and member terms,
the members in attendance shared their BadgerLink stories with the group. Following the share
out, members discussed sharing their stories with the community, including a possible video
format.

Looking Ahead

Following a break, the members reviewed the Advisory Group goals and member expectations
from the Participant Handbook, then brainstormed activities to meet those goals.

Next Steps

DPI staff will revise the Advisory Group goals and member expectations based on member
feedback shared.

All but one member is able to return for the 2024 term, so recruitment will be deferred until 2025
when all 10 members will be recruited simultaneously.


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JFCmQsj_B7f7avLhV4IOQrOMWtLqaZcKX4M7QvZ9I5c/edit?usp=sharing

